
Thank you to everyone who joined us for the 32nd annual 
HYPACK Hydrographic and Dredging Training Event. 
HYPACK 2025 was held in Montgomery, Texas on January 
7-9, 2025. We are excited to announce that we had 400
people register for the training! During the event we
revealed the newest version of our software, HYPACK®
2025. Attendees were the first to receive training on
these new features. Not only did the HYPACK Training
Event offer essential instruction in hydrographic and
dredging applications, it also provided an opportunity for
attendees to network with others and view exhibits from
industry leading hardware vendors, equipment resellers,
and service providers. Our goal at HYPACK is to provide
companies with the tools needed to succeed and give
them an advantage in this industry.

HYPACK offered many training sessions that focused on 
comprehensive instruction in HYPACK®, DREDGEPACK® and HYSWEEP® software. We provided sessions 
for those who are just beginning to use HYPACK as well as expert sessions for more in-depth training on 
a particular subject. Throughout the event we also offered live streamed demos into the classroom, 
along with different exhibitors who did on the water demos during the week. We were also excited to 
bring back user-presented case studies with companies showing their success stories using HYPACK® 
software.  Along with training sessions, we held our annual Q&A session where our panel of experts 
answered both pre-selected and random audience questions. This was a great opportunity for attendees 
to have direct access to the HYPACK Team to further their knowledge of our products and solutions. In 
addition to our Q&A, the event also offered one-on-one sessions throughout the 3 days. Attendees were 
able to set up time with our tech support personnel and programmers to assist with project specific 
questions. 



 

Our training event wouldn’t be what it is without our dedicated exhibitors. We want to send a special 
thank you to each company for joining us this year. The exhibit hall was a place for attendees to network 
and learn more about the different products and services our exhibitors offered. The exhibit hall was 
filled during our ice breaker and receptions events, and during all the mini breaks throughout the event. 

 

  

 

The Humper Classic Golf Tournament was also a great success! We thank everyone who came out and 
showed off their golf skills before pre-registration kicked off. The HYPACK team can’t wait to get back on 
the course with everyone next year!  

We would like to extend a special thank you to all the attendees and exhibitors who joined us this year. 
You helped make HYPACK 2025 a successful, memorable and exceptional event! We hope to see 
everyone at HYPACK 2026, location TBD!  

For more information on upcoming trainings and seminars in the 2025 year, please visit the Training 
Page on our website or contact training@hypack.com. 

 

Enjoy some photos from our training sessions, golf tournament and Margaritaville themed reception!  

https://www.hypack.com/training/all-training-events/upcoming-events
https://www.hypack.com/training/all-training-events/upcoming-events
mailto:training@hypack.com


 

 

   

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 




